
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 24th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We had some happy news this week – Mrs Ward is expecting a new addition to her family!  Congratulations Mrs Ward.  All 
being well, she will start her maternity leave in September so will be with us through the summer term. I have advertised 
for a full-time teacher in Skylark class so if you know anyone who is looking for a teaching post, please let them know. 
 
After Easter, Miss Potter has existing commitments so is unable to be our consistent teacher in Kingfisher class. As a 
result, I will be teaching in that class for the mornings with Mr Davies, our very experienced Higher Level Teaching 
Assistant, teaching in the afternoons, with Miss Kozlinska and Mrs Moseley to support. This will continue until Miss Spain 
is able to return. 
 
Earlier this week, I sent out details of our next topic launch day on Friday, 21st April.  Please check emails and Dojo to 
find our more about your child’s topics after Easter. We have also arranged a Coronation Tea Party from 2:30pm on 
Friday, 12th May to commemorate the coronation of King Charles. This will take a similar format to the Jubilee tea party: 
please bring your own refreshments and something to sit on. It will be a lovely community afternoon (as long as the 
weather is kind!) We will be holding a Crown Parade at 3pm. Children are invited to create their own crowns for this and 
bring them to school on the 12th. 
 
Our Year 6 children had a great experience this week, visiting SJT for a science fair. There are some photos on                                    
Dojo – take a look! A few reminders for next week: EYFS / KS1 Bikeability 29th and 30th; school discos 30th and                              
Easter Fair 31st – a lovely way to end our spring term! 
 
I hope to see you at school tomorrow for our Community Forest School Day! 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Mr Holt-Williams and Corey who 
had birthdays this week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Robin Class: Rocco 
Skylark Class: Amelia and Harper 
Kingfisher Class: William and Cleo 
Owl Class: Thomas and Imogen 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Community Forest School Day: 
25th March 

• School discos: 30th March 

• Easter Fair: 31st March 

• Break up: 31st March 

• Topic Launch Day: 21st April 

• Coronation Tea Party: 12th May 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view what our children have 
been up to recently. 
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WORSHIP  
This half term will focus on our value of FAITH. 
This week we will think about how having faith in your  
Friends is the foundation of a good friendship. 
 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews

